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B & B Legacy Scholarships Announced 

The B & B Legacy Scholarships awarded three $1,000 scholarships through 

the Nemaha County STEP Foundation this year to graduating seniors who 
previously attended B & B School. 



The Legacy Scholarships are a result of a challenge presented to the St. 
Benedict and Baileyville communities and alumni by Dr. August Bergman 
during the 2006 graduation ceremony. Thus began the fundraising to match 

Dr. Bergman’s seed money of $25,000. During the fundraising, another 
graduate Albert Wietharn offered an additional $25,000 if the communities 
would match his gift. 

Both challenges were met and the $100,000 was exceeded. The B & B Legacy 
Scholarships became a reality due to the dedication and generosity of the 
alumni and communities of St. Benedict and Baileyville. 

This year’s recipients are from Nemaha Central High School and Axtell High 
School. 

  

 
 

Shayla Heiman, Nemaha Central High School, daughter of Brent 
and Jenny Heiman of Baileyville, plans to attend Kansas State 
University and major in animal science and pre-veterinary. 

  



 

Megan Deters, Nemaha Central High School, daughter of John and Pamela 
Deters of Baileyville, plans to attend the University of Kansas and major in 
creative writing and journalism. 

  

 

  

Emi Deters, Axtell High School, daughter of Matthew and Rachael Deters of 

Baileyville, plans to attend Northwest Missouri State University and major in 
elementary education. 

The Nemaha County STEP Foundation is honored to be able to assist in 

awarding these scholarships to these students. STEP strives to assist in 
helping caring citizens develop ways to help others and leave a lasting legacy. 

  

  



 

THANK YOU 

The Nemaha County STEP Foundation received $50,000 

from a very generous donor!!  

  

The STEP General Fund received $25,000, and $25,000 went 

to the Catastrophic Medical Fund!! 

  

Thank you for partnering with STEP to make Nemaha 

County a great place to live and work! 

  

You can be a part of paying it forward by donating! Simply mail a check to 

the STEP Foundation or donate online by clicking this link: 

www.nemahastep.org.  

  

  

  

 
  

 

 

https://u7272357.ct.sendgrid.net/wf/click?upn=0mAmAuB1rSLvyMvtXy37D4fZMvpVFMZdmMg4RGCGzGsObZrlYo7L-2Bix34YprioC-2B8qrhTqYS5YmvuhrcTlbyaQ-3D-3D_OIlTlgJW10XUgPTQAICULD3-2BfZp1oikvGLQ2G65osY6ulNms95sI7VF-2FyKRuuHqQbi41gqXWJ6vI-2BhZaV33JmsZrqecjuF3l1ML0VowP0my0AqFatktlfzqcicIYLt27Ij-2Bxvs1WTi7WkUqSWkdLeDBB4iP7bIiyIZTeAOqA3qR58F5SYjEu0H6Ut8eqV0JuU4H3XaokX1HrKeDFI3TBSmEALXST9G0DzlkYwEqBoGp-2FkU15nEg-2Fzt3DZaJiEXUN6SQmaSOIC2aBO-2BQ7JzJUBCVJJg-2B7CYIZo6LbQtR8Puq7nyiprX2DIPQd-2Fvy-2BK2pOqZ57sYaLVdFVG2MWMctuvojrTEOdNzLaFKrscY3RdGBTYIgMCagFP7lgHosGKc-2FPnm4K5aPSMI8yD95S4cq7cg-3D-3D

